

AMY HARWELL, CLASS OF 1993

How many years did you attend Linden Hall? lattended Linden Hall for 2 years from 1991-1993.

What did you love most about Linden Hall? It felt like a huge family. The teachers were the best part.

Describe your experience at Linden Hall. What is your favorite memory?

Gretna Day was always my favorite. I remember skating with Claudia Prosaic, she was so much fun to hang out with.



I was always assigned to the Blye team. That made me happy because I could wear my blue jeans.

What clubs were you a member of?

I was a member of Amnesty International my junior year.

What sports did you play? Were you a rider?

I didn't play any sports, but I did manage the basketball and volleyball teams.

What piece of advice could you share with the girls at LH today?

Never change who you are for anyone or for any reason.

What college did you attend?

I graduated from Souther Arkansas University in Magnolia, AR with a major in Psychology and a minor in Criminal Justice.

What is your occupation?

Before my current illness, I worked for the Smith County Sheriff's Department as a jailer.

What do you like to do in your spare time?

I like to read, enjoy nature's beauty, spend time with friends and family, especially if it involves a bonfire and good food.

Just for Fun -

Favorite Book:

The Lord of the Rings trilogy



Favorite Movie/TV Show(s): Waking Ned Devine and NCIS

Some things you couldn't live without:

My dog Phoebe, sunshine, and laughter

Class notes and Alumnae Updates

Linden Hall is always delighted to hear from you!

Send Class Notes Today!

Your 2015-16 Alumnae Association Board

President: Joey Yocum

Vice President: Jennifer Merris-Dolk Treasurer/Secretary: Susan Hall

Linden Hall Liaison to the Association: Mary Kramer